
Igiugig School Monthly Site Report 

 

To:  Ty Mase,  Superintendent 

From: Tate Gooden, Head Teacher IGI 

Date:  01/29/18 

 
Notable Events: 2017 Christmas Bazaar was another success.  Igiugig students presented O Beautiful Star of 
Bethlehem for the Christmas Program.  The original play was followed by craft activities and an after party. 
 

 
 
Personnel:  Tate Gooden – Secondary; Charlie Gifford – Elementray;  AJ Gooden 0.5 Elem/Sec.;  Betsy Hostetter – Class/SPED Aid; 
Tanya Salmon – PK; Ida Nelson – Cook;  A.J. Gooden – Janitor. 
 
SBS/Curriculum Progress: Students moving apace.  Multi-discipline approach helping to streamline the process. 
 
Technology Progress:  New Wifi voucher system in place.  Still troubleshooting evening library wifi. 
 
Facility Update:  Generator flue cap damaged in wind storm.  Burning through fuel during the cold spell. Carl installed a new 
hot water heater. 
 
LSAC:  Meeting held on January 17th.  Minutes attached. 
 
Volunteer Report:  Thanks to our Battle Book Coaches!  Stacy Hill, AlexAnna Salmon, Alicia Zackar, Christina Salmon-Bringhurst, 
and Jeff Bringhurst.  We practice once a week for 30 minutes. 
 
Trips Planned:  Planning underway for school trip to Washington D.C. – Budget and proposal to be completed by April and 
submitted to The Board. 
 
Pupil Attendance:  Igiugig awarded King of the Hill for Fall Semester.  Ty Mase will be delivering pizzas in February.  Enrollment: 
16 students K-12, 1 PK.   
 
 
Subsistence Calendar:  A proper education enables young people to put their lives in order, which means knowing what things 
are more important than other things; it means putting first things first. – Wendell Berry.  
 

 


